Date November 6, 2001

Mr. Leo L. Brunette

Dear Sir,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and the Diogenes Group for the
outstanding training which I received in September at the Clark County Sheriff’s
department on the Voice Stress Analysis system.

I have been in Law Enforcement for 31 years and just retired from the Del Norte county
sheriff’s department. During my service with the sheriff’s department I went through
polygraph school in 1974 and was the department examiner from 1974 to 1986 when the
department stopped the program. My last assignment with the Sheriff’s Department was
as the Del Norte County Inter-Agency Narcotics Task Force commander.

It was interesting how the Polygraph and Voice Stress Analysis ( Diogenes System)
question formulation were so similar to each other. The question formulation are
basically the same as in the Reid technique in which I-was trained.

I have also had the opportunity to compare the reading of charts between the Diogenes
system and that of the Computer Voice Stress Analysis system ( CVSA ) and find the
chart reading in the Diogenes system so much easier to accomplish.

I want to again thank you for the outstanding training which we received from your
company.

John P. Fay
Sergeant ( Retired)



